
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/3/2014 4:37:05 PM
To: Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: PG&E Supplier Diversity 2013 Annual Report and 2014 Annual Plan

42.1 percent this year Mike. A new record.

----Original Message----
From: Kerr, Joan
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 4:35 PM
To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Bell, Des; Pruett, Greg S; Butler, Laura; Cherry, Brian K; Shim, Gun; Garrett, Ezra; 
Kiyota, Travis

Subject: Fwd: PG&E Supplier Diversity 2013 Annual Report and 2014 Annual Plan

I am happy to announce that our G0156 Supplier Diversity Annual Report and Plan was filed with the CPUC his 
afternoon. Attached you will find our entire filing. Our results are now official and you will see that this year we 
achieved 42.1% Supplier Diversity spend.

Congratulations to all who helped us achieve these magnificent results. We are working with Tony Khing of the 
Corporate communications team to prepare the appropriate dissemination of our success. No word yet on how 
other companies have performed. Thanks. Joan
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